Nerth (Canolina Region

Eighteenth Annual - RIVIERAS AT THE PARK

Saturday October 5, 2024
12 PM — 4 PM
Creekside Park, Archdale, NC

A bit later start time and date this year to work around the parks scheduled events.
Join us anytime to meet and socialize with fellow ROA members and Riviera owners.
Lunch will be served around 1:00 PM.

Nothing to worry about bringing except yourself/spouse and your Riviera!
OR just come and enjoy the Rivs and camaraderie, if yours isn’t ready to drive.

If you know of any Riviera owners that might be interested in coming and/or joining the
ROA please pass this along.

Let us know if you might be able to make it so we can plan accordingly.

The park is located 1 1/4 miles south on Hwy 311 at exit 111 off Interstate 85,
through the third light (not including the lights at the highway exits) then left.
Look for the sign:

“RCC Archdale Campus / Creekside Park”

For GPS users the address is: 214 Park Dr., Archdale, NC 27263
Follow the signs to the picnic shelter and look for Rivieras.
For our requlars, they have a NEW shelter, it is just past the tennis courts.

For more info contact, Randall Crain ROA#5360,
NC Regional Coordinator at
ROA5360@AO0L.COM or (336) 431-3854.

Hope to see you there.

Randall D. Crain, ROA #5360
NC Regional Coordinator


mailto:ROA5360@AOL.COM

